
7.4.20 
 
Hi to Kung Fu Wushu NSW members 
  
This is our Seventh information update on the Covid 19 virus. 
 
Firstly some members have been sending these ‘Industry Bulletins’ to their 
student members with good results. Please feel free to send these to your 
students as it is a good way to stay in touch and to appraise them of what is 
happening. I am now dealing with a steady flow of questions – my approach is 
to research and then answer – two such ‘member questions’ are answered in 
this Bulletin. 
 
STATE GOVERNMENT SMALL BUSINESS SUPPORT 
All State and Territory Governments have either announced or will shortly 
announce direct monetary support for small businesses. As an example I have 
attached the NSW Government ‘Small Business Relief Package’. 
 
VICTORIAN SPORT SUPPORT LINK 
Vicsport has started a dedicated web page to provide all relevant information 
to the sports industry here <https://vicsport.us8.list-
manage.com/track/click?u=43179f7e88fe27fa19d4a8e51&id=e65d5d6129&e=
4d66120a56> . 
  
It provides information that is, in part, Victoria specific but also much of it 
applies to the broader Australian sporting community 
 
JOB KEEPER 
 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement last evening find attached details 
of the JOBKEEPER PAYMENT together Information for employers and 
employees. 
  
The below link may also be of 
assistance https://treasury.gov.au/coronavirus/resources 
 
Information is also attached (Job Keeper) 
 
ONLINE VIRTUAL TRAINING 
The final Online Virtual Training Guidelines has been attached. 
 
IWUF JUDGES & COACHES COURSE 
The KWA/IWUF Judges Course) originally set for late June in Melbourne) has 
been rescheduled for the 1-6th of October – still in Melbourne. The World 
SANDA Cup still remains at 26-30 November. 
 
QUESTIONS ANSWERED 
I will be answering the questions I am getting from our members, in this 
Bulletin I will deal with two as many members have asked about the Malaria 
drug progress and also about Facemasks 
 



CHLOROQUINE 
Have had quite a few members asking about this so I have attached the 
properly referenced information, I note then US Government has now 
stockpiled over 30million doses of this drug. 
 
FACE MASKS 
Latest Health Department Information attached (Facemasks) 
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